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September 6, 2012 

 

To:           Clients 

 

From:      Regina Uhl  

 

Subject:   Proposed Rule Amending Regulation Z §1026.4 (Finance Charge) 

Comment Period Extended By Consumer Financial Protect Bureau  

 

On August 24, 2012, this firm issued a memorandum on the proposed rule to 

amend the definition of finance charge in §1026.4 of Regulation Z, which was 

published in the August 23, 2012 issue of the Federal Register by the Consumer 

Financial Protection Bureau (CFPB). The proposed rule’s comment period was 

originally stated to end on September 7, 2012. The CFPB has reconsidered and in 

today’s issue of the Federal Register (77 FR 54843) has published notice that it is 

extending the comment period for the proposed amendments to §1026.4 to 

November 6, 2012. 

 

Except for the above extension of the comment period, all other statements in our 

August 24, 2012 memorandum remain unchanged. 
 

 

 
This Memorandum is provided as general information in regard to the subject matter 
covered, but no representations or warranty of the accuracy or reliability of the content 

of this information are made or implied. Opinions expressed in this memorandum are 

those of the author alone. In publishing this information, neither the author nor the law 

firm of Black, Mann & Graham L.L.P. is engaged in rendering legal services. While this 

information concerns legal and regulatory matters, it is not legal advice and its use 

creates no attorney-client relationship or any other basis for reliance on the 

information. Readers should not place reliance on this information alone, but should 

seek independent legal advice regarding the law applicable to matters of interest or 

concern to them. The law firm of Black, Mann & Graham L.L.P. expressly disclaims any 

obligation to keep the content of this information current or free of errors. 
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